
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is beginning work on safety improvements 
on Oakridge Boulevard (State Road (S.R.) 430) from the east side of the Halifax River to S.R. 
A1A. The work will reduce the number of travel lanes from three to two. In addition, the 
roadway will be resurfaced, which will extend the life of the pavement. 

These changes will allow for a 7-foot-wide buffered bicycle lane, as well as a bicycle bail-out at 
Grandview Avenue. A bicycle bail-out provides a place where bicycles can leave the bike lane 
to ride on the sidewalk. In addition, these changes to the travel lanes will provide a dedicated 
left turn onto Peninsula Drive. Landscaping improvements are also included in the project.

Financial Project 
Identification No.:  

441139-1
ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS

Oakridge Boulevard from the east side of the Halifax River to S.R. A1A 

Volusia County

PROJECT START
March 2021 

CONTRACTOR
P&S Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$1.3 million   

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Summer 2022 

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, 
OR UPDATES
Send a request to:

Britney Jones 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
386-740-3566
Britney.Jones@dot.state.fl.us

WHAT TO EXPECT 
This project will require single and double lane closures on Oakridge Boulevard from just 
east of the Halifax River to S.R. A1A. Closures are expected during daytime and nighttime hours. 

During resurfacing work, motorists may encounter uneven pavement, which occurs as crews place new layers of asphalt during 
various construction phases. Motorists are asked to use extra caution while driving through the work zone. Road conditions during 
construction are short-term and will become less apparent as the project progresses.

Additionally, the level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and paving operations will be intermittent. 
The contractor will maintain pedestrian access to sidewalks during construction using signed detours, and/or temporary walkways 
and ramps, when appropriate.

Please be advised it is the property owner’s responsibility to remove or relocate any privately owned irrigation, landscaping, 
decorations, and/or fencing within FDOT right of way before the start of construction. FDOT reserves the right to cut and cap any 
irrigation and remove any items that conflict with the planned work in the right of way. If there are questions about whether you 
may have items within the right of way, please contact Community Outreach Coordinator Britney Jones at 386-740-3566.

Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists of closures and direct traffic through the work zone. 
Updates can be found on the FDOT’s Central Florida website www.cflroads.com.

SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR PROJECT LOCATION MAP
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